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Postponment of Marketing Meeting with DRM, Western Railways and Industries Members of 18.3.2020 at
VIA 2nd Floor Conference Hall Inbox Updates

Vapi Industries Association 12:24 PM (42 minutes ago)
to info

Dear Members
 
With reference to the trailing mail we regret to inform you that considering the recent Government Advisory for COVID 19 (Corona Virus) the meeting with Divisional Manager, Western
Railway (DRM) to be held on 18th March 2020, Wednesday at VIA 2nd Floor Conference Hall has been postponed for the time being. The reschedule date and time will be intimated to
your in due course of time.
 
With kind regards
 
Sincerely
 
 
Satish Patel
Hon. Secretary
Vapi Industries Association
VIA House, Plot No. 135
GIDC, Vapi - 396195
Phone : 0260 2430950, 2431950
www.viavapi.org
www.facebook.com/via.vapi
www.twitterhandle@viavapi
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